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 CONSERVATION COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Acushnet Conservation Commission 

will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  The 

hearing will be held at the Ford Middle School located at 708 Middle 

Road, Acushnet, Massachusetts.  

 

Please wear masks and observe social distancing for your own and 

others’ safety. 

 

AGENDA FOR THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION HEARING 

 

 

Minutes For Approval:   June 16, 2020 

 

Meeting Mail:    

 

Discussion:   
 

Old Business: 

 

NOI – Town of Acushnet DPW / Hamlin Street  SE 001-0541   A Notice 

of Intent was filed by the Town of Acushnet DPW for property located on 

Hamlin Street, Map 23 & 24, lots 22, 26, 26A and 18-26, 23A, 23C, 23D, 

25 A-C.  The applicant proposes to dig a trench and lay a pipe with catch 

basins and manholes to relieve drainage issues on Hamlin Street within 

the100’ buffer zone to a bordering vegetated wetland.  The applicant is 

represented by Bob Rogers of G.A.F. Engineering Inc.  Plan name is 

“Town of Acushnet DPW Street Improvements Project Hamlin Street” 

dated October 24, 2019. ** This hearing will be continued at a later date.** 

 



 

 

NOI – Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. / 251 Mendall Road  SE 001-0547 A 

Notice of Intent was filed by Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. for property 

located at 251 Mendall Road, Map 9, lots 28, 29 and 31R.  The applicant 

proposes the construction of a 4,995 KW (AC) solar energy generating 

facility off Mendall Road.  A gravel access driveway will lead to a 18.5 

acre facility surrounded by a 7’ high perimeter fence within the 100’ buffer 

zone to a bordering vegetated wetland.  The applicant is represented by 

Brandon Smith of Borrego Solar Systems, Inc.  Plan name is “Notice of 

Intent 251 Mendall Road, Solar Photovoltaic and Energy Storage System” 

dated May 21, 2020. 

 

New Business:   
 

RDA – Keith Forsblom / 18 Davis Farm Lane  A Request for 

Determination was filed by Keith Forsblom for property located at 18 

Davis Farm Lane, Map 6, lot 4H.  The applicant proposes to construct a 12 

X 14 storage shed within the 100’ buffer zone to a bordering vegetated 

wetland.   

 

COC – GDC Development, LLC – 3 Blacksmith Drive  SE 001-0468  A 

Certificate of Compliance was filed by GDC Development, LLC for 

property located at 3 Blacksmith Lane, Map 5, lot 7B.  The applicant 

proposed to construct a single family dwelling with associated grading and 

septic system as well as a detention basin. 

 

COC – Brian Mello – 105 Porter Street  SE001-0510  A Certificate of 

Compliance was filed by Brian Mello for property located at 105 Porter 

Street, Map 25, Lot 326.  The applicant proposed to demolish the existing 

dwelling and construct a new single-family dwelling and repair the 

subsurface sewage disposal system within the 100’ buffer zone to a 

bordering vegetated wetland. 

 

Agent Updates:      The Commission is invited to ask the Agent questions 

regarding ongoing issues. 

 

 


